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SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON SENATE BILL NO. 420

As Recommended by Senate Committee on 

Education

Brief*

SB 420 would delete KSA 72-5411 requiring local boards
of education to notify teachers of non-continuation of contracts
by May 1; and teachers not wishing to continue contracts must
notify local boards of education by May 15.  Because these
requirements are covered in other statutes, specifically KSA 72-
5436 et seq. and KSA 72-5451 et seq., the bill would delete
sections of law already covered in other sections of law.

Background

SB 420 was introduced by the Senate Education
Committee.   

There would be no fiscal impact.

———————————

*Supplemental notes are prepared by the Legislative Research

Department and do not express legislative intent. The supplemental note

and fiscal note for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at

http://www.kslegislature.org
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